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VOLUNTEERING AT CPO 

 

 

Looking to volunteer: 

We are now using Point software for                      

people to volunteer at CPO.    

 

Contact our Volunteer Coordinator Darcy 

Hull (call or text) 919-847-1466 or email  

CPOvol.Coordinator@ccharitiesdor.org  

and she will work with you to sign up to 

serve. 

 

 

 

We were blessed to have Congresswoman Deborah Ross visit us on 

July 30th.  Since the visit coincided with the end of the month and 

on a Wednesday (which is CPO’s busiest day of the week), she was 

able to see CPO in action feeding over 200 families in a single day.  

Also present were the CEO’s of the Food Bank of Central and         

Eastern NC and Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Raleigh, as well 

as crews from 4 different news outlets.  On the next page is the 

first of the coverage that highlights what our neighbors are facing. 

Ross, after tearing up at the current status of CPO and many other 

food pantries, says she plans to continue the fight for restoration of 

benefits that help so many in need.  I told her that she is now a full 

member of the hunger fighting CPO family. 

I know things seem so dire, but like Mr. Rogers explained, there are          

always helpers that will pull together to get us through tough 

times.  We are grateful for every single one of them as we continue 

to serve our neighbors groceries with respect and kindness, and 

love just like Jesus would! 

Take care and God Bless! 
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We started the year off with a bang again. After the 60% total                 
increase over the last 2 years we were up again almost 20%!   

Note:  we have been delivering to a very small number of                     
housebound families serving an average 110 families/mo. 

  

FOOD DISTRIBUTION 

MOBILE FOOD PANTRY—WAKE CO. 

CPO was recently awarded a grant to feed families via a mobile food pantry (MFP) model — the grant runs 
until the end of 2026.  It kicked off very successfully by distributing food to clients in the Kingsborough Estates 
(MFP1)  in February 2025; so to date we have distributed enough food to serve almost 2,500 people.  The plan 
is to add another MFP in September of 2025 (MFP2) which should double those served/month. Details will be 
shared in the next newsletter about the expansion. 

  

After years of requests, CPO now has a bus stop for our clients to 

pick up groceries and ride the bus home! 

The GoRaleigh Route 3, which is the Glascock route, was realigned and extended to serve Brentwood                                                   
Road starting around June 2025. The new route path is bidirectional along Raleigh Boulevard, and                                                        
the service frequency was increased to every 30 minutes all day.   The stop is located between Best Tile and CPO. 

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=8e23599b05dcda53&cs=0&q=bidirectional&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjet7a1oqaPAxULkIkEHdQmLjoQxccNegQIAxAC&mstk=AUtExfC7F3CP84OiTj1Qo4q3TnK_OCrdux173Y3-BDIW2_ro4vfss-JIB2j9RtmLXMk6qBqa0s7FlCT5mNvtafXaBSvLrMGoqX_8Xwfg4leNy38XRh0j4ov1zMr
https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=8e23599b05dcda53&cs=0&q=Raleigh+Boulevard&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjet7a1oqaPAxULkIkEHdQmLjoQxccNegQIAxAD&mstk=AUtExfC7F3CP84OiTj1Qo4q3TnK_OCrdux173Y3-BDIW2_ro4vfss-JIB2j9RtmLXMk6qBqa0s7FlCT5mNvtafXaBSvLrMGoqX_8Xwfg4leNy38XRh0j4ov
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